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NPCIf2023-24/BBPS/007 28" August, 2023

To,

AllBBPOUSs,

Bharat Bill Payment System,
NPCI Bharat BillPay Ltd

Dear Sir/Madam,

Subject: BDA architecture - IP whitelisting at BBPOU’s end.

This is to inform you that BBPS application is migrating from existing Architecture to Billion Day
Architecture that supports scaling to 1 billion transactions a day and in Active-Active model for high

availability. In view of BDA Architecture migration at CU end, we request BBPOUs to Whitelist New BBCU
IP mentioned as below:

S. No Source IP Destination IP Port Remarks
1 BBPOU'S IP 192,168.171.64 443 New BBCU 1P
2 BBPOU'S IP 192.168.116.134 443 Existing BBCU 1P

Transactions can originate from both IPs at BBPCU while OUs can continue to respond to the same existing
IP till they are in compliance with BDA ping API. Failing to whitelist the IP, may result transactions failure.
BBPOUs are requested to start the process of the IP whitelisting immediately and complete the same on
or before 05™ September 2023.

Confirmation may be sent to below mail address: bbps.support@npci.org.in

All the BBPOUs are advised to take note and disseminate the information to all the relevant officials
concerned.

Yours Sincerely,
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Noopur Chaturvedi
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